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Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA, Director Division of the Budget Sam Brownback, Governor

Landon State Office Building
900 S.W. Jackson, Room 504
Topeka, KS 66612

January 13, 2012

The Honorable Mike Burgess, Chairperson
House Committee on Government Efficiency
Statehouse, Room 151-S

Topeka, Kansas 66612

Dear Representative Burgess:

SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2453 by House Committee on Federal and State
Affairs

In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2453 is
respectfully submitted to your committee.

HB 2453 would amend statutes relating to the Commission on Disability Concerns. 2011
Executive Reorganization Order No. 35 moved the Commission from the Department of
Commerce to the Governor’s Office. HB 2453 simply reflects this reorganization in the
Commission’s governing statutes. The bill also repeals an outdated statute related to an advisory
committee that was abolished in 1989.

Enactment of HB 2453 would have no fiscal effect.

Sincerely,

v
Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA
Director of the Budget



